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5. Nancy Bunker informed EC that a subcommittee of the Senate is drafting a 

template of guidelines to be used in preparing a college-wide rubric, one that will 

clarify expectations for annual faculty evaluation, the third year review, tenure, 

promotion decisions, and post tenure review.  These guidelines will be assembled 

based upon the input of units and their respective Deans.   

 

6. Nancy Bunker also reminded EC members to encourage their units to support and 

DWWHQG�WKH�06&�)RXQGHUV¶�'D\�(YHQW�RQ�0D\��
st
. This is an opportunity to reflect 

RQ�WKH�KLVWRU\�RI�06&�DQG�WR�UHFRJQL]H�'U��$OOEULWWHQ¶V�ILUVW�\HDU�DV�06&¶V�

President. Faculty and Staff are invited to attend, as well as the first class, first 

baccalaureate class of MSC, and all former Presidents of the college.  The social 

event for Faculty and Staff after WKH�)RXQGHU¶V�'D\�FHUHPRQ\�ZLOO�close this 

DFDGHPLF�\HDU¶V�DFWLYLW\��WKHUH�ZLOO�QRW�EH�D�IDFXOW\�OXQFK�IROORZLQJ�JUDGXDWLRQ.      

 

7. A motion to adjour


